

5th November, 1964.

Dear Norman,

Very many thanks for your letter of October 26th.

I do very much hope that you will send me a memorandum on your thoughts on British computing. As you will know, we have set up a Ministry of Technology and I suggested to the Minister that computers are one of the most urgent problems for him to tackle.

I propose - I know you won't mind to show him some of the things you have said
in your letter, but a full memorandum would
be very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Harold Wilson.

Norman Sanders, Esq.,